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Elsen, Nikki

From: Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org
Subject: Proposed Amendments to 24-0348

 

From: Neumann, Mark <neumannm@cityoflacrosse.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 11:18 AM 
To: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Cc: Kahlow, Chris <kahlowc@cityoflacrosse.org>; Happel, Douglas <happeld@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Amendment to 24-0348 
 
Hello Clerk Elsen, 
I am writing to request that we add two amendments to Legistar for consideration pertaining to legislative item 24-
0348.  
And please forward this email to all Members of the Common Council.  
Thank you, Mark 
 
----------------------------------------------- 
 
Dear Council Colleagues: 
 
The discussion at our 4/4/24 F&P Committee meeting gave particular attention to the understanding that the 
resolution 24-0348, if passed, would be understood to be a delay (not permanent) for the installation of sidewalks 
on 27th, 28th and 29th Streets. I oƯer two changes to the language of the resolution as two amendments that might 
be taken up during debate to potentially provide more precision to the Council’s understanding of the meaning of 
this delay. 
 
Here is the original language of the resolution: 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Common council of the City of La Crosse that it hereby determines 
that at this time the City shall not install sidewalks on 27th, 28th and 29th Street between Robinsdale Avenue and 
Diagonal Street as provided in the Annual Sidewalk Infill Project #762, adopted through the Capital Improvement 
Project on August 10, 2023. 
 
Here is an amendment to that language:  
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Common council of the City of La Crosse that it hereby determines 
that at this time the City shall delay for a period of three years the installation of sidewalks on 27th, 28th and 29th 
Street between Robinsdale Avenue and Diagonal Street as provided in the Annual Sidewalk Infill Project #762, 
adopted through the Capital Improvement Project on August 10, 2023. 
 
Here is the language of a second amendment to the original language of the resolution: 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Common council of the City of La Crosse that it hereby determines 
that at this time the City shall delay for a period of three years the installation of sidewalks on 27th, 28th and 29th 
Street between Robinsdale Avenue and Diagonal Street as provided in the Annual Sidewalk Infill Project #762, 
adopted through the Capital Improvement Project on August 10, 2023. During this three-year delay City StaƯ shall 
meet with residents to determine, if possible, alternative ways to provide for all abilities mobility access to the 
rights-of-way within their neighborhood that do not entail the installation of sidewalks. 
 
With highest regards,  
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Mark Neumann 
CCM, D-13 


